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B&E at Lakeview Homes construction site

	Shelburne Police are investigating a report of tools stolen during a break and enter that took place at the new Lakeview Homes

subdivision development located west of County Road 124.

The investigation revealed that sometime between late afternoon Wednesday January 21st and the morning or Thursday January

22nd, a unit used for storing tools was forcibly entered and a quantity of valuable tools were stolen.

Shelburne Police are appealing to the public to contact them with any information, even if just rumors, that they may have. Police

are actively investigating this incident and following up on all information or evidence obtained.

Please call Shelburne Police at 519 925-3312 with tips, rumors, or information even if you are not sure if it is relevant. Or leave a tip

anonymously through Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or online at www.crimestopperssdm.com.
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